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Details

At an international early childhood education and care conference in Stockholm in mid-June, the Organization of Economic Co-

operation and Development (OECD) released "Starting Strong", the report of its review of early childhood education and care in 12

countries. "Starting Strong" identified a number of policy lessons learned from the review, including the need for a universal approach

to access, the need for substantial public investment in services and ECEC infrastructure and the desirability of a systematic

approach to policy and programs.

Come to a presentation on international early childhood education and care by two members of the Canadian delegation to

Stockholm - Martha Friendly and Julie Mathien. The presentation will include an outline of Starting Strong, information on the

progress of ECEC in the 12 countries that participated in the review, observations from site visits to Stockholm ECEC programs,

lessons learned and implications for Canada, Ontario and Toronto. Questions and discussion will follow.

The "Starting Strong" executive summary is available at:

www.oecd.org.els/education/ecec [3].

Links to other documents related to the OECD review (including the full "Starting Strong" in browsable form) are collected on the

CCRU website at:

www.childcarecanada.org [4]

(at the top of the "What's New?" column on the home page)

If you would like to participate, please let us know by contacting the

Childcare Resource and Research Unit

Attn: ECEC Presentation

E-mail: crru@chass.utoronto.ca [2]

Fax: 416-971-2139
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